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DoF/VPAA to document both past and current practices regarding course cap 
exceptions.  This documentation was added to the CC operating code.  CC has 
had no other engagement with the administration.  The semester has run 
smoothly for the CC.   
 
 
FDC (Greg Pfitzer) 
 

FDC was busy, as always.  It spent most of its time reviewing 
applications/nominations for awards.  The committee’s major challenge 
occurred this year when it sought to distribute awards for summer collaborative 
research.  Most of its struggles were due to the number of applications it received 
for summer research funding, a number that was much larger than the number 
of proposals FDC had the money to award.  FDC had 89 applications for summer 
research support this year.  If FDC had funded all of the qualified work, it would 
have gone $146,000 over its budget for summer collaborative research.  In a 
previous, year when FEC encountered a similar number of excess requests, the 
President's office gave it the money it needed to cover the shortfall, but the 
President’s office was unable to do that this year.  FDC is working on changes 
that will make granting the awards less difficult in the future.  The Dean of 
Faculty's office has been helpful in working through these problems, particularly 
through ex officio committee member Crystal Moore. 
  
CEPP (Kelly Sheppard) 
 
 CEPP has been working primarily on revising the general education 
curriculum.  It has also been looking at academic prizes.  I
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has done a great job.  The AC suggested that a member of the DoF/VPAA’s 
office should sit on the AC.  Corey Freeman-Gallant did so as a guest this year. 
 
IPPC (Tim Harper) 
 

The relationship between faculty on IPPC with the administration is good, 
but the faculty continue to be concerned with structural and operational issues.  
A theme that ties together many concerns is that the role of the faculty (and, to 
some extent, the role of IPPC) is not clear.  The faculty feel like decisions on IPPC 
are often made quickly, and sometimes with information that has been deemed 
confidential.  These conditions have prevented the faculty committee members 
from discussing policy changes with other faculty members—their constituents.  
That said, the committee members are not entirely certain whether they are 
meant to gather 
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